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 Update from Colombia  
  Forty Kingdom workers gathered in Cartagena, Co-

lombia from 6 countries to be refreshed and remind-

ed of how loved and valued they are.  It was a privi-

lege to watch God bring together women and see 

them bond so quickly in 4 short days. The depth of 

connection, vulnerability, encouragement to forgive, 

and  refreshment to continue serving Jesus was 

transformational. It never gets old seeing the ripple 

effect of these days. Often Annette continues to com-

municate and counsel with these women through 

WhatsApp and email. It’s not only the women who 

attend that are changed but their  marriages, chil-

dren, communities and teams are as well.  After eve-

ry retreat, Annette comes home with a heart of grati-

tude from serving these kingdom minded women. 

Update from the Homefront 
These photos of recent visitors to Big Horn represent some of 
what God has us doing.  At times, some of those we host are stuck 
and need help getting out of a rut.  (although it was Spencer who 
actually got the truck stuck!)  

Other times, just 
being in the moun-
tains of Colorado, 
surrounded by si-
lence and safe 
friends reminds us 
of the joy of the 
Lord.  As always, 
we pray folks leave 
here with cups over
-flowing!  



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please pray for the women who attended 
the retreat in the Columbia, to continue 
ministering from the overflow! 
 
Please Pray for Spencer as he preaches in 
Pitkin and Sargents churches this summer. 
 
Please Pray for the Kate as she begins 
raising her support to join CRU staff at 
Colorado State University.  We are so 
proud of her and the desire God has given 
her to share Christ with students and see 
them grow in their faith! 
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Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Thank you again for partnering with 
us.  We are grateful for each of you and 
could never do all that we are doing 
without you!    

Blooming where you’re planted 
 

Sometimes it’s hard to bloom and see fruit where  

God has us.  The ground may seem rocky and dry.  

Even so, He  may not be leading us somewhere 

else.  But, when His time is right, He can bring 

beauty and lasting fruit when we least expect it.  I 

was reminded of this when I took this photo a few 

days ago.  This is a Barrel Cactus, which are com-

mon around here.  Their bloom only lasts a few 

days and often only with one flower.  A double 

barrel with multiple blooms in this case, was a 

reminder of how much God can do through us.  

And a reminder to pray for those who we host that 

they might bloom where they are planted. (John 

15:5) 


